
1886 2010 

124 Years 

ADDRESS 
212 Stanislaus Street 
Buffalo, NY 14212 

 
RECTORY HOURS 
Monday, Tuesday &  

Wednesday 
10:00 a.m.—1:00 p.m. 

(or by appointment) 
 

PHONE DIRECTORY 
Rectory: 895-8091 

Rectory Fax: 895-8773 
Religious Education:  
895-8091 or 692-0585 
Cemetery: 681-3090 

Cemetery Fax: 681-3166 
Response To Love  

Center: Sr. M. Johnice —
Director: 894-7030 

 
Website:             

www.saintadalbertbasilica.org 

SACRAMENTS 
BAPTISM: Pre-Baptismal Class:  

By appointment 
SACRAMENT OF  

RECONCILLIATION:  
Saturdays at 3:30pm 

MARRIAGE: Mandatory  
interview 4 months before wedding date 

ANOINTING OF THE SICK: 
Anyone who is seriously ill is invited to 

contact the rectory to request the  
Sacrament of the Anointing of the Sick 

and Holy Communion. 

PARISH STAFF 
PASTOR:  

REV. THADDEUS  
BOCIANOWSKI 

 
PARISH SECRETARY:  

Mrs. Pat Kowalski 
DIRECTOR OF  

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION/
PARISH LIFE:  

Lorraine Chojnicki 
FOLK GROUP:  
Mary Stachewicz 

ORGANIST:  
Mary Lewczyk 
CEMETERY  

SUPERVISOR:  
Scott Drzewiecki 

TRUSTEES:  
Ted Kniazuk 
Ron Suchocki 
BULLETIN: 
Aimee Brucz 

MASS SCHEDULE 
 Saturday Vigil……….....4:00 p.m. 
Sunday………………..11:00 a.m. 
Wednesday……...……...7:15 a.m. 
Thursday….…..…..…....7:15 a.m. 
 Friday……..……….…..7:15 a.m. 

January 10, 2010 
The Baptism of the Lord 



The Baptism of the Lord St. Adalbert’s Basilica 

Our Prayer List  
 Please remember the sick, the homebound and the hospitalized in your daily prayers  
especially;  Art Collogi; M.A.K.; Bill Morton; Bill Taylor; Sue Piskorz; Phyllis Fabian; Carol 
Pokrywa; Wanda Szucko; Micky Hoctor; D.H.; A.J.K.; Karen Kozak; Leo & Marie Szczutkowski; 
Arlene Ventura; Tom Hurd; Wally Durka; M.P.K.; Chris Ciszewski; Danielle Abraham; Ted 
Mirkowski; Stan Kowalski; Kelly Szczutkowski; Christine Szostak and Charlotte Krempa. 

Mass Intensions 
Saturday, January 9th 
 4:00 p.m.—SALLY FRONCKOWIAK (Anniversary) - Barbara 
Sunday, January 10th: The Baptism of the Lord 
 9:00 a.m.—STANISLAWA DETKO—Daughter & Husband 
 11:00 a.m.—RONALD CHMIEL; EUGENIA NOWICKI; 
 HENRY WAWROWSKI—Frank & Maryann Johnson 
Wednesday, January 13th 
 7:15 a.m.—ESTHER SINICKI—Sophie Osika 
Thursday, January 14th 
 7:15 a.m.—HARRY DOMBKIEWICZ—Ellie, wife 
Friday, January 15th 
 7:15 a.m.—DOROTHY JONES—Cerkiewicz Family & Friends 
Saturday, January 16th  
 4:00 p.m.—DAN JAKUBOWSKI—Terry Sojka 
Sunday, January 17th: Second Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 11:00 a.m.—BRIAN RYDZA—Ventura & Wolicki Family 

A Message From Fr. Thaddeus Bocianowski: To My Dear Parishioners: 
 On January 10th we will have our last 9:00 a.m. Polish Mass.  Every Sunday we will have 
one English Mass at 11:00 a.m.  I hope you understand why we have to change the Mass  
Schedule.  Thank you for your cooperation.   
 Thank you for coming to celebrate with us during this Christmas Season, it was very nice 
to see so many of you.  Thank you for your Christmas wishes and gifts.  Also, thank you Fr. Ron 
Bagienski & Fr. Tony Lutostanski for helping me and our parishioners, for saying Masses. 

“...I am baptizing you 
with water, but one 
mightier than I is 
coming.  I am not 

worthy to loosen the 
thongs of his sandals.  
He will baptize you 
with the Holy Spirit 

and fire….”  
-  John the Baptist 

Welcome!  Our parish would like to welcome you to our beautiful Basilica.  Whether you are a long-
time parishioner, a student from St. Adalbert’s, or a new visitor we are glad you are here to celebrate 
with us at St. Adalbert’s.  If you are not registered and would like to be, please fill out this form.  Or if 
you have any comments, concerns or wanting to add to the prayer list or bulletin, please fill out the 
form and bring or mail it to the parish office or place in the collection basket. 
NAME_________________________________________ PHONE ___________________________ 
Comments/Prayer List_______________________________________________________________ 
__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 □ New Parishoners     □ New Phone     □ New Address     □ Moving, please update              



January 10, 2010 

Dear Parishioners and Guests, 
If you would like something posted in the bulletin, it must be turned in to the rectory office or the 
cemetery by MONDAY of the week you want the notice to appear.   Thank you, Aimee Brucz  :-) 

Prayer For Our Service Men And Women  Lord, God Bless all who serve 
our country in the cause of peace on land, sea and in air.  Help them to meet all danger 
with courage; let them be models of discipline and loyalty.  Keep them safe from harm 
and bring them home safely to their loved ones.  Help them and those in authority who 
lead them to discern prayerfully whether a potential conflict or war is just.  May they 
work loyally to build up Your Kingdom of peace, love and justice.  We ask this through Christ, 
our Lord...AMEN. 
**If you have any soldier's name that you would like us to pray for, please fill out the form on the 
left hand side and we can add them to our prayer list.  There can never be enough prayers for our 

service men and women!** 

Pope John Paul II  "Nothing means more to me or gives me greater joy than to celebrate 
Mass each day and to serve God's people in the Church. That has been true ever since the day of 
my ordination as a priest. Nothing has ever changed this, not even becoming Pope."  

A Message From Fr. Ronald Bagienski:  I wish to thank the parishioners of St. Adalbert’s 
for their Christmas cards and special greetings.  It’s a real blessing for me to be here with you… 
May God Bless Us All in the ‘New Year’ 2010! 

The Baptism Of The Lord Concludes The Christmas Season As Jesus Begins 
His Ministry To Proclaim The Kingdom of God.  

Meeting: The Holy Name Society will meet on Wednesday, January 13th at 7:30 p.m. in our 
down stairs hall.   

Bulletin: We would like to extend a sincere Thank You to Stan Kowalski for his volunteer work 
for the past year and a half for keeping us informed with news announcements and prayers.   
God Bless You for Your Work.  



St. Adalbert's Cemeteries 
Serving Western NY since 1890 

We are here to continue to provide the highest standards for our community and to 
the families that we serve. 

VA Section, Mausoleums, Cremation Packages & Traditional Ground Burials 
2 Locations: 6200 Broadway, Lancaster & 1621 Dale Rd. Cheektowaga..681-3090 

ORLOWSKI SUCHOCKI FUNERAL HOME 
RONALD N. SUCHOCKI, LIC. OWNER 

 
THIRD GENERATION OF SERVICE 

PREARRANGEMENT OF SERVICES—OFF STREET PARK-
ING-CASKET DISPLAY ROOM 

 
Phone 893-3024 

173 Stanislaus St. (Corner Sobieski St.) Buffalo, NY 
 

CONSUMER SURVEY INDICATES WE’RE MOST  
REASONABLE 

Check out our beautifully designed websites!!! 
 

www.saintadalbertbasilica.org 
 

And Coming Soon, our Cemetery Website! 
 

Or friend us on facebook, where you can connect 
with over 400+  present, past parishioners or  

students! 

Help support the church and bulletin…..let us place your  
advertisement right here!! 

   

   


